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MEMBER NOTICE 

RINGETTE ONTARIO 18+ CHAMPIONSHIPS 

August 15, 2025 

Ringette Ontario regrets to announce that there will not be a sanctioned Ringette Ontario 

18+ Championships in 2026. This event traditionally serves as the end-of-season 

championship for Female and Mixed BB, B, CC, C, and Development teams.  

Despite the absence of the championship event, there will continue to be a wide range of 

tournament opportunities available for 18+ teams throughout the 2025–2026 season.  Find 

the full list of sanctioned tournaments here:2025/26 Ringette Ontario Sanctioned Event 

List. 

Questions about Championship ranking or qualification and 18+ tournaments should be 

directed to Savannah Baker, Ringette Ontario Program Manager, via email: 

savannah@ringetteontario.com. 

Questions about Ringette Ontario Championships should be directed to Rachel Wolff, 

Ringette Ontario Event & Engagement Coordinator, via email: rachel@ringetteontario.com.  
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